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Councillor Question 

From: Cllr Ernie Clark – Hilperton Division 

Question 

When will the Wiltshire Housing Land Supply Statement as at 1 April 2017 be 

published? 

Response 

Progress is being made on the Housing Land Supply Statement. The completions for 
the monitoring period 1 April 2016 - 31 March 2017 have been finalised. The annual 
survey to land owners and site promoters to help establish likely build-out rates has 
commenced and responses are currently being collated. These will be assessed by 
officers during January 2018 and the Housing Land Supply Statement published 
shortly afterwards. 
 


